What to ask my child at their Termly Learning Conference?

Monday 13th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Last Friday you will have received your child's Termly report, also in the envelope you will have found a double sided sheet of paper telling you what the expected level for the year group your child is in looks like. You will have also received a sticker in the contact Book informing you of the date and time of your Termly Learning Conference. Finally if your child is on the schools SEN Register, you will have an extra appointment sticker in the Contact Book for me to share their current additional provision with you.

Now that you have had some time to read through your child's report, here are some questions you could ask at their TLC this week.

- Why have you chosen to show me this piece of work?
- Can you explain what you have done here?
- What did you learn by doing this piece of work?
- Tell me about how you did that?
- Did you use anything to help you?
- What have you liked about this most?
- What do you think you need to try and do next to make your (writing/maths) even better?
- What can we do together to help you with this at home?

We look forward to welcoming all our children and their grown-ups to school this week.

Mrs R. Forrest SENCo